
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 4/7/2017 2:52:59 PM
Subject: Re: Folk Heritage Award Certificates

We'll have to see if anyone is coming to Greenville or Anderson before Wednesday. Ask Clay if he or 
Britt is coming up to do the Spartanburg event. They can bring them to sign. 
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone 

From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Friday, April 7, 2017 2:46:18 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: Folk Heritage Award Certificates
 
Please review.
 
Lily
 

From: Green, Laura [mailto:lgreen@arts.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Friday, April 07, 2017 2:43 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: Folk Heritage Award Certificates
 
Hello Lily,
 
Thanks so much for your call, and sorry to miss it.
 
We are in the process of preparing for the South Carolina Arts Awards ceremony on May 2nd, , at which recipients of 
the Jean Laney Harris Folk Heritage Award and the Elizabeth O’Neill Verner Governor’s Award for the Arts will be 
honored. As you may know, the South Carolina Lieutenant Governor and the Speaker of the House each make two 
appointments to the Jean Laney Folk Heritage Award Selection Committee. With this special connection, the 
Lieutenant Governor and the Speaker of the House sign the award certificates each year. These framed certificates 
are presented to the award recipients at the ceremony each year.
 
Currently, the certificates are with the Speaker of the House’s office, and I anticipate getting them back today or 
Monday. I am wondering whether I could schedule a time early next week when the Lieutenant Governor could sign 
the award certificates? I will then need to take them to the framer in order to have them ready for the ceremony. 
Your help in facilitating this process would be much appreciated. I would be happy to leave them with your office, so 
that the Lieutenant Governor could sign them at his convenience.
 
For your reference, here is a link to the press release with information about the awards:
 
http://www.southcarolinaarts.com/press/040317.shtml
 
Thank you so much!

All the best,
 
Laura
 
Laura Marcus Green, Ph.D.
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